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Howdy Y’all! 

 

This issue brought to you by disrupted sleep and 
cold brew coffee. 

It’s been a few months since a newsletter has come out, but that 
hasn’t kept us from having a fun winter Wrangler gathering, 
starting a Facebook group, or planning some exciting events. If 
you aren’t already a member of the FBC Wranglers Facebook 
group, be sure to email or grab me in the FBC halls on Sunday 
morning or Wednesday night to get an invite. The most up-to-
date information about Wrangler family activities can be found 
there. 

 

 

 Coming Soon 
Events for families with littles 

 

 

 

If you would like to contribute to The Wrangler 
Review or be featured in “Meet One of Our Families,” 
please email Regenia Campbell at 
regp03@gmail.com, subject line: Wrangler. 

 

 



 

Meet One of Our Families 
The Barrett Family 

The Barrett Family is Allison, Dustin, and Hank 
(who turns 4 this month- Happy Birthday, 
Hank!). Allison likes gardening, baking, and 
planning family activities while working 24/7 as 
a stay-at-home mom. Dustin is a Physician’s 
Assistant at the CVA Heart Institute. He enjoys 
3D printing, playing bluegrass music, and 
woodworking. Hank enjoys tractors, ALL things 
relating to trains, Bluey, soccer, swimming, and 
a GOOD cheese quesadilla. The Barretts like to 
stay active and can be found hiking or taking 
their dogs Lola and Cooper for neighborhood 
walks, and they LOVE Tennessee football. 

 Hank can sneaky and sometimes escapes 
from afternoon quiet time to enjoy an ice 
cream sandwich from the freezer. Allison 
reports that its easy to tell what he’s been up 
to by the chocolate on his face but that he 
does clean up after himself! 

 

Resource 
of the 
Month 

 

“I’m Glad for What I Have” is a great book by Rachel 
Cruze that teaches children about God’s love being 
more important than material things. It is a beloved 
favorite of the Barrett family.  

 


